
From: FS-r4 b-t info
To: Radue, Mariah - FS, WY
Subject: FW: WWW Mail: Do not remove Whitebark Pines
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 1:11:22 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 2:42 PM
To: FS-r4 b-t info <SM.FS.r4_b-t_info@usda.gov>
Subject: WWW Mail: Do not remove Whitebark Pines

The decision to allow Jackson Hole Mountain Resort to remove 400 threatened whitebark pine trees is outrageous.
Conservation of this species should be of utmost concern. Please reverse this decision in order to preserve this
unique and delicate ecosystem intact. Thank you. Tyler Logan. 




